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	TRAFFIC ADVISORY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a vehicle accident that occurred at Oakland Park Boulevard and the intersection of North Federal Highway.  The single car accident resulted in an electrical box being struck.  The driver of the vehicle suffered minor injuries, but the intersection does not have functional traffic lights.
Traffic engineering and Florida Power and Light have been contacted to fix the traffic lights.  Drivers are encouraged to seek an alternate route to avoid traffic congestion in the area.
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